
REPORTS 
The Consulate-General of Japan in Sydney’s  

Quarterly Newsletter 

ISSUED BY THE INFORMATION AND CULTURE SECTION, CONSULATE-GENERAL OF JAPAN, SYDNEY 

LEVEL 12, 1 O’CONNELL STREET, SYDNEY NSW 2000  |  TEL: (02) 9250 1000  |  cginfo@sy.mofa.go.jp  |  www.sydney.au.emb-japan.go.jp  |  FB: CGJSYD 

Volume 54 No.3 

January 2020 

INSIDE THIS ISSUE 

Matsuri Japan Festival in Sydney — a great success    

Akita Jessica’s experience on the JET Programme   

  

Discover Tokyo in 2020        

The Enthronement Ceremony of His Majesty the Emperor 

Consul-General’s courtesy calls —  NSW and NT    

New Caledonia  & sister-city visits       

Consul-General Kiya’s online newsletters — have you read them? 

Mrs Roslynne Bracher AM receives Imperial Decoration   

Dr Sadaharu Muramatsu receives Foreign Minister’s Commendation

Okinawa cherry blossoms in January and sanshin in Sydney? 

Seikatsu kogei exhibition: objects for intentional living 

Essay contest awards ceremony & school visit update

Find us on Facebook 
A street on the island of Taketomi,  

one of the beautiful islands in Okinawa 
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